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MATTHEW HILTON

MATERIAL OPTIONS 407 SAIA LOUNGE CHAIR

Saia is a family of upholstered shell seating 
for residential or contract use. The upholstery 
was designed to be made in two parts to create 
visual levity and to allow the seating to be 
upholstered in a single material or a 
combination of two. The proportions were 
carefully considered for ergonomics, beauty, 
and performance in a variety of environments.

SIZE

W66 × D69 × H74.5 cm
W26 × D27 1/5 × H29 1/3 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes and a range of fabric and leather 
options. Click on 'Materials' in the left hand 
menu for further information.

0

1

M

A

T

T

H

E

W

H

I

L

T

O

N

D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M
/
D
E
S
I
G
N
E
R
S
/
M
A
T
T
H
E
W
-
H
I
L
T
O
N
/

S
A
L
E
S
@
D
E
L
A
E
S
P
A
D
A
.
C
O
M

MATTHEW HILTON

MATERIAL OPTIONS 407 SAIA LOUNGE CHAIR

Saia is a family of upholstered shell seating 
for residential or contract use. The upholstery 
was designed to be made in two parts to create 
visual levity and to allow the seating to be 
upholstered in a single material or a 
combination of two. The proportions were 
carefully considered for ergonomics, beauty, 
and performance in a variety of environments.

SIZE

W66 × D69 × H74.5 cm
W26 × D27 1/5 × H29 1/3 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes and a range of fabric and leather 
options. Click on 'Materials' in the left hand 
menu for further information.

MATERIAL OPTIONSMATERIAL OPTIONS 407 SAIA LOUNGE CHAIR

Saia is a family of upholstered shell seating 
for residential or contract use. The upholstery 
was designed to be made in two parts to create 
visual levity and to allow the seating to be 
upholstered in a single material or a 
combination of two. The proportions were 
carefully considered for ergonomics, beauty, 
and performance in a variety of environments.

SIZE

W66 × D69 × H74.5 cm
W26 × D27 1/5 × H29 1/3 ”

SPECIFICATION

Available in American black walnut, American 
white oak, or European Ash in a range of 
finishes and a range of fabric and leather 
options. Click on 'Materials' in the left hand 
menu for further information.

407 SAIA LOUNGE CHAIR

SIZE

SPECIFICATION

mailto:sales@delaespada.com
mailto:sales@delaespada.com

